Republic of the PHilippines

Pepartment of Education
REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO
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Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
CID- 2023-

May 22, 2023

125t PHILIPPINE INDEPENDENCE DAY CEREMONY

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Education Program Supervisors
All Section Heads
All Other Concerned

1.

Herewith is the letter dated May 11, 2023 from the office of the Governor,
Province of Davao de Oro regrading on the 125t% Philippine Independence
Day Ceremony to be hosted by the Provincial Government of Davao de Oro

on June 12, 2023 (Monday), 8:00 am at the Capitol Grounds.

Participants on the said activity are the Assistant Schools Division
Superintendent, All Education Program Supervisor, and all Section Heads. It

is advised to wear Ladies Barong Attire.

All offices are encourageg\to display Philippines Flag from May 28-, 2023 up

to June 12, 2023.

Other details are found in the enclosures.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is advised.

—<

CRISTY C. EPE

Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: As stated
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Email Address: davaodeoro@deped.gov.ph

Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro

"} Contact No.0951-387-1728 (TNT); 0915-399-7779 (Globe)
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May 11, 2023
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PROVINCE OF DAVAO DE ORO

PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR’S OFFICE

CRISTY C. EPE, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education (DepEd)

Davao de Oro Province

Dear Ma’am Epe:

' ANAA

(- [~

Our nation will be celebrating the 125" Philippine Independence Day on June 12, 2023 to
commemorate the sacrifices of the Filipinos to gain freedom and stand as a nation with high

regard to human rights.

In view of this, we are cordially inviting you to join the Ceremony to be hosted by the
Provincial Government on June 12, 2023 (Monday), 8:00 A.M. at the Capitol Grounds,

Nabunturan, Davao de Oro. Please come in Ladies Barong attire.

Also, we are encouraging you to participate in displaying the Philippine Flag in your office
from May 28, 2023 up to June 12, 2023.

For confirmation and any queries, we will be glad to facilitate it through Mr. Lino S. Salarda,
Acting SAO at mobile number 0945-470-0257.

May this invitation merits positive response from your end.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

DOROTHY,
Governor %,’

Provincial Governor’s Office, 4t

- GONZAGA

Floor, Executive Building, Provincial Capitol Complex, Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro



